
 
Bulletin Notes for November 2017 
Please call Maureen Cully if you have any questions at 404-497-9440. 
 
 
November 5: 
 

 
Advanced Giving for #iGiveCatholic:  On Giving Tuesday, November 28, Catholics in our archdiocese 
have an opportunity to celebrate Catholic giving.  On this nationwide online giving day, you can make a 
gift to participating parishes, schools, ministries and non-profits. If you would like to schedule your gift in 
advance of this online giving day, please go to www.igivecatholic.org between November 10 and 26 and 
click on the Archdiocese of Atlanta.  Make a gift to support your favorite ministries for as little as $25.  If 
you have any questions, please call Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation, 404-497-9440 or email 
jgreco@cfnga.org 
 
 
November 12:  
 
Gifts of IRA’s:  IRAs are not the best asset to leave your children due to the amount of taxes they might 
have to pay. You can name your parish endowment fund as a beneficiary on your IRA. Simply call your 
IRA administrator and ask for a change of beneficiary form.  This is simple and will benefit the parish for 
years to come.  You can do the same with a 401K or any other type of retirement plan you have.  Also if 
you are over 70 ½ you can make a direct transfer from your IRA to the parish endowment fund, and this 
would not be taxed or counted in any way as taxable income.  For more information regarding using IRAs 
as a charitable gift, contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation of North Georgia: 404-497-9440 or 
jgreco@cfnga.org  Be sure to visit www.cfnga.org to learn more about creating your estate plans.   
 
 
November 19: 
 
Feast of Christ the King 
In celebrating the start of the Christian year, you can impact your missionary activity by making a gift to 
your parish or other Catholic entity in your will.  Let the Catholic Foundation help you find the best 
vehicle to save tax dollars and leave your Catholic legacy. For more information, please call Juliet Greco 
at the Catholic Foundation, 404-497-9440 or email jgreco@cfnga.org. 
 
 
November 26 
 

 
We celebrated Thanksgiving. We survived Black Friday. We are revving up the computers for Cyber 
Monday.  Now we can all come together and “give Catholic” on Giving Tuesday, this Tuesday, 
November 28.  On this nationwide day of Catholic giving, you can make a gift to participating parishes, 
schools, ministries and non-profits.  Go to www.igivecatholic.org and click on the Archdiocese of 
Atlanta.  Make a gift to support ministries for as little as $25.  If you have any questions, please call Juliet 
Greco at the Catholic Foundation, 404-497-9440 or email jgreco@cfnga.org. 
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